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№ 10957

„05“ October 2024.

To Prof. Mykhailo Mykhailovych Korda
Rector of Ivan Horbachevsky

Ternopil National Medical University

Dear Professor Korda!

  The administration of Samarkand State Medical University expresses its sincere gratitude to you and
your  team  of  Ivan  Horbachevsky  Ternopil  National  Medical  University  for  your  contribution  to  the
development of bilateral partnerships.
  On  13-14th  of  December  this  year,  Samarkand  State  Medical  University  plans  to  hold  the  V
International Olympiad for medical students "Samarkand-2020."
  In this  regard,  we invite  students  of  Ivan Horbachevsky Ternopil  National  Medical  University  to
participate in this Olympiad, and representatives of the professorial and teaching staff to join the jury.
Accommodation for the participants (10 students + head of the student delegation) of the Olympiad will be
covered by the host side.
  The official opening of the Olympiad will take place on December 13th, 2024 at 10 a.m. (in accordance
with Tashkent time), featuring welcome speeches by rectors and other officials. We would be honored if you
could find the opportunity to welcome the Olympiad participants with a heart-warming speech.
  We are looking forward to the active participation of representatives of Ivan Horbachevsky Ternopil
National Medical University in this Olympiad.
  Information letter of the Olympiad is attached.

  Best regards,
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